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How will a Mountain Rail
Station in West Arvada

impact our community?

The Mountain Rail project is considering building a train station in West Arvada.  If you live in
this area there will be impacts to parking, traffic and recreation.  The HB1313 mandate to build
high density around transit hubs could further change the character of this area.  Now is the
time to engage in the public input process as CDOT explores the path forward with this project.

The Ralston Valley Coalition and their community partners are encouraging the community to
attend the next CDOT Public Open House in person or Watch the Livestream courtesy of RVC.

Colorado Mountain Rail - Preliminary Design and Planning 
Presented by CDOT:  Public Open House

December 11, 2024           5:30pm to 7:30pm
Storyline Church

14605 W. 64th Avenue  Arvada, CO  80004

https://www.codot.gov/projects/coloradomountainrail
https://www.codot.gov/projects/coloradomountainrail
https://ralstonvalleycoalition.org/join%2Fdonate
http://www.ralstonvalleycoalition.org/
https://www.youtube.com/live/K1qOaEfQcQo
https://www.codot.gov/projects/coloradomountainrail

